THE UNIVERSITY OF CHICAGO

CHICAGD 3T« ILLINOIS

COMMITTEE ON STATISTICS

2 June 1950

Profeasor R. A. Fisher
LI Storey's Way
Cembridge, ENGLAND

Dear Professor Fisher:

Many thanks for your letter of 17 May, end
in particular for suggesting the names of Youden and
Mather for papers on the influence of STATISTICAL
METHODS FOR RESEARCH WORKERS in their fields of ap-
plication. I have written inviting both of them to
prepere manuscripts for the JOURNAL OF THE AMERICAN
STATISTICAL ASSOCIATION, and hope very much that they
will be able to do so.

I em very gled to know also that you are
considering preparing & paper on the origins and
history of the bock. I will be delighted if you
aoccept this Invitetion and hope to hear from you
in the affirmetive.

Sincersly yours
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